

MEMORANDUM

DATE: July 11, 2024

TO: Julie Schneider, Director, Housing & Revitalization Department

THR<u>U</u>: Detroit City Council President Pro Tem, James Tate, Chair, Planning &

Economic Development Committee

FROM: Latisha Johnson

District 4 Councilmember

SUBJECT: Update on Healthy Homes Grant Program

Greetings,

Please provide an update on the \$1 million funding from the State of Michigan for the Healthy Homes Grant program. What is the plan and timeline for utilizing the funding?

If you have any questions, please contact Yolanda Jackson, our Senior Policy Analyst, at yolanda.jackson@detroitmi.gov.